
Today is a GREAT day to be a Theta Delt
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Welcome to Theta Delta Chi’s Alumni Newsletter

This electronic newsletter is sent regularly throughout the year, but this might be the 
first time you’ve received it in your inbox! The newsletter is sent through our manage-
ment software, GreekTrack, which also powers our member portal, 
MyTDX (mytdx.org). On May 14th, an invite was sent to your email address asking 
you to activate your account.

MyTDX is the official database for the Fraternity and allows members to access and 
update their own profiles. It also hosts many resources and offers tools for Charges, 
House Corporations, Advisors, and Alumni Associations.

For most members, MyTDX is useful for setting up communication preferences, up-
dating mailing addresses for the Shield, and connecting to their Charge brothers.

If you have already accessed your profile, jump ahead to read about the 177th Conven-
tion, the newest issue of the Shield, and Robert Frost’s 150th Birthday celebration at 
Dartmouth.

Theta Delta Chi has recently updated many records in our database. 

https://www.mytdx.org/


The new email and mailing addresses have increased alumni communication across 
the board. Your Charge and the Central Fraternity Office utilize the information in the 
database to stay in touch.

If this is your first email from Theta Delta Chi, or you have not accessed MyTDX be-
fore you should:

Look for your MyTDX invite
	 Email invites to sign-up and set your password have been sent
		  To ensure emails are delivered properly, add greektrack@mytdx.org 
		  to your email address book.
Can’t find your email invite?
	 Complete the Claim Form

Now that you have access:

From your Charge homepage:
	 Press Update Profile to review all your address and contact information
		  While editing your profile, you can navigate to the Contact Preferences 
		  tab to set your preferences
	 Review donation history
	 Update your work experience to network with Theta Delts
	 Find and connect with Charge Brothers

If you rather update your information or report misdelivery using a form, you can also 
do so here. 

mailto:"greektrack@mytdx.org"
https://www.mytdx.org/forms?id=16
https://linktr.ee/TheSHieldMagazine


Join us for the 177th annual Convention of Theta Delta Chi which will be held in Wil-
liamsburg, VA, August 1-3. Williamsburg, home of the Epsilon Charge, will host this 
year’s Convention as we celebrate the return of the Charge at William and Mary. Con-
ventioneers are welcome to register at http://tdxconvention.org and ticket sales will 
remain active until the day of each given event. 

This year conventioneers can opt in to a Theta Delt golf tournament held on the first 
day of Convention (Thursday) at The Green Course at Golden Horseshoe Golf Club. 
The tournament will be 18 holes with Tee Times available from 8:50 am - 10:00 am, 
and participants will receive a Convention souvenir. In addition to the golf tournament 
on Thursday morning, indoor golf will be offered in the evening at Revolution Golf 
and Grille.

In addition to the aforementioned events, we will be hosting the Epsilon Reception and 
Re-Chartering Dinner, the Omega Service, Minerva Sessions and the business sessions 
of the Fraternity. The Grand Banquet will be held Saturday and this year the race for 
awards is closer than ever. With the increasing drive from the undergraduates to im-
prove in order to be in the running for awards, as well as the unwavering support from 
alumni, it will be a difficult decision to crown just one winner for each award.

Register now for the 177th annual Convention at tdxconvention.org.

http://tdxconvention.org
http://tdxconvention.org


The latest issue of The Shield is in the 
mail, but you can read it right now by 
heading to the Public File section of 
MyTDX.org or by clicking here.

Thank you to all our donors. If your 
name is not listed in the honor roll 
and should be, please let us know. If 
you have not given in 2024, please 
consider donating to the Educational 
Foundation today. You help make our 
programs and services possible.

http://MyTDX.org
https://fundraise.givesmart.com/form/xUku_w?vid=15l9u8


Robert Frost, Dartmouth Class of 1896 was initiated into the Omicron Deuteron 
Charge on October 21, 1892. March 26, 2024, marked his 150th birthday.

The Omicron Deuteron House Corporation, with support from the Theta Del-
ta Chi Educational Foundation, celebrated the milestone birthday in Hanover. 
Shown upper left is one of the posters that was used to advertise the celebrations.

Pictured above, right, is Gordon Clapp, star of the one-man show “Frost at Dart-
mouth”. The show was at Barker Library.

In addition to the show, they funded the reception following it and fifty copies of 
Frost’s complete poems, which were gifted to middle students who recited the 
poems at the Sanborn Hall Library. Mr. Glazer and the students are pictured be-
low in the library.


